
Thank you for your interest in the Port Col borne Grain Terminal. 

The City is interested in unlocking the full potential of this significant asset given 

it's important strategic location on Lake Erie and the Welland Canal. To that 

end, the City is seeking to secure a new tenant or owner who can achieve a new 

vision for the site to coincide with the expiry of the current lease on December 

31st
, 2024. 

To support an open and transparent process related to the potential sale or lease 

of City assets, Council have directed staff to move forward with a public process 

to solicit proposals from all interested parties. Staff have prepared the attached 

Request for Expressions of Interest (REI) document, whereby EOls are to be 

submitted to the City for consideration by no later than August 1st
, 2024. 

A guided tour of the facility is being offered for Thursday, July 11th at 2:00 p.m. for 

potential proponents. If you are interested in pursuing this opportunity, please 

RSVP with your proposed number of attendees and note that PPE is required. 

If you have any questions, please reach out to one or both of us. 

Thank you, 

Gary Long 

Director of Development 

& Government Relations 

Bryan Boles 

Director of Corporate Services 


